
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 12, 2024 
 
RE: ZBA Application – 68 Union Street 
 
 

 

I performed a walk thru of the house on February 28, 2024, to establish bedroom count. 

 

The septic system is designed for 3 bedrooms and the home will have 3 bedrooms when project is 
completed.  

 

I have no issues. 

 

  

 

Greg Bernard 

Hamilton Septic Inspector 


